
427 Madison, LLC 

 

 

Mike Bruce, Senior Village Planner 

Village of Oak Park 

123 Madison Street 

Oak Park, IL 60302 

 

Re: 427 Madison Townhomes 

Dear Mr. Bruce, 

Please accept this letter as my formal request an extension to the special use permit on 

the above referenced development. 

We need an additional 6 months to amend our plans for permitting purposes due to the 

current economic climate; construction material tariffs and other construction 

uncertainties on the horizon.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

_____________________________________ 

Michael Leydervuder, Member 

427 Madison, LLC 

 

 

 

 

6/12/2025
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